
      2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time                January 14, 2018   
 
    

 Mass Intentions 
 

January 15 – 21, 2018 
Tuesday, January 16 – 7:00 p.m. 
Living & Deceased Members of CWL 
 
Wednesday, January 17 – 8:30 a.m. 
 
Thursday, January 18 – 8:30 a.m. 
 
Friday, January 19 – 8:30 a.m. 
 
Saturday, January 20 – 9:00 a.m. 
 
Saturday, January 20 - 5:00 p.m. 
+Don Williams – Williams Family 
+Bill Sherrer – Sandy & Rick Schummer 
 
Sunday, January 21 - 10:00 a.m.  
Mass for the People of St. Teresa Parish 
 

Prayer Network:   
For those not on the internet there is an envelope on 
the bulletin board at the main entrance marked 
‘PRAYER NETWORK’.  Please take a copy of the 
prayer intentions inside this envelope and pray for 
fellow parishioners. 
 

 Hospitals and Privacy Laws: 
Because of privacy laws, hospitals do not notify us 
when parishioners are admitted. If someone in your 
family is admitted to hospital and you want the Parish 
Office to know, please call and tell us. Many 
hospitals, Catholic or not, have a priest assigned to 
visit the Catholic patients and bring them 
Communion, but the family must tell the admittance 
office of their wish for a clergy visit. 
 

 Euchre Results 
Next Euchre Night will be Friday, January 26, 2018 
in the church hall. 
 

Bingo 
Matinee on Saturday, January 20th from 1:00 – 
3:00 p.m. at the Charities Bingo Hall, 510 Krug 
Street, Kitchener.  To assist with this fundraiser for 
our parish, please call the office:  519-743-4525. 

Stewardship Report 
December 31, 2017 
Sunday Envelopes………….............$2,543.00 
Sunday Loose………………..…...........179.05 
Christmas Offering…………………….435.00 
Building Fund…………………………….5.00 
 
Diocese of Hamilton Prayer Calendar 2018 
Monday, January 15 – Rev. Miro Grubisic 
Tuesday, January 16 – Rev. David Perrin 
Wednesday, January 17 – Felician Franciscan Sisters 
Thursday, January 18 – Rev. Sam Restivo 
Friday, January 19 – Rev. Tim Uniac 
Saturday, January 20 – Rev. Stephen Murrin 
Sunday, January 21 – Third Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
 
CWL General Meeting 
CWL Elections and meeting will be on Tuesday, 
January 16, 2018 (date just changed for January) 
beginning with Mass at 7:00 p.m. Please consider 
letting your name stand for a position on the 
executive (yellow forms in last week's bulletin). 
Serving on the executive is a rewarding experience 
and we work together as a team.  All members are 
encouraged to attend. 
 
Pillar Course – Reminder 
The Pillar Course will be on Thursday, January 18 
& 25 at 7:00 p.m.  
 

Coffee Sunday - refreshments and treats after 
the 10 a.m. Mass next Sunday.  Please join in the fun.  
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
CWL 2018 Memberships must be submitted to 
the National Office at the end of January.    If you 
have not renewed your Membership for 2018 please 
do so now.   New members are always welcome.  
Annual dues are $25 and this can be dropped off at 
the office or placed in the Sunday collection.  
Cheques should be made out to Catholic Women's 
League.  If you have any questions please contact 
Mary Helen Stroeder, Organization Convenor at 
519-570-4375. 
Congratulations to Pat Crawford who was the 
recipient of our lucky draw for a free membership; 
members who renewed by December 12th were 
eligible! 
 

SVDP Donations 
The SVDP collection boxes will be at all doors of the 
church next Sunday, January 21st.  Monetary 
donations are always appreciated.  Please help us help 
the less fortunate. 
  

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time  
A good vocation prayer to say every day  from the time 
we are young until we are in our golden years   is found 
in today’s first Scripture reading: “Speak Lord, for 
your servant is listening”. Just try it with sincerity, 
starting today and, if you think God is calling you to be 
a priest, religious, or permanent deacon, contact Fr. 
Michael King, Vocation Director, Diocese of Hamilton 
905-528-7988 x2246.   Email: 
vocations@hamiltondiocese.com/                                                        
www.HamiltonVocations.com 
                            
March for Life USA 
Have you ever been to the National March for Life in 
Ottawa?  What about the March in Washington, DC?  
Here is your chance. Campaign for Life is organizing 
a last minute bus trip from Toronto to Washington.  
Total cost is $75 Cdn.  Must have a valid Canadian 
passport.  Registration deadline is Monday, January 
15th at 4 p.m.  Bus departs from Toronto on Friday, 
January 19th at 1:00 a.m. and will return Saturday, 
January 20th at 6:00 a.m.  E-mail or call: 
YOLI@CAMPAIGNLIFE COALITION.COM / 1-
800-730-5358. 
 
An Evening of Praise & Worship with Chris 
Bray 
St. Anthony Daniel Youth Ministry at St. Anthony 
Daniel Parish, 29 Midland Dr., Kitchener is pleased to 
present an Evening of Praise and Worship with Chris 
Bray on Friday, January 19th at 7 p.m. in our worship 
space at the cost of $5. As many of you are aware, 
Chris Bray is a Singer - Songwriter of Canadian 
Christian radio #1 hit songs, and has appeared on a 
variety of shows including on Salt & Light T.V.  
 If you know that you will be bringing a larger group 
with you, we ask that you kindly let me know ahead of 
time so that we can prepare our refreshments 
accordingly.  Contact:  
stclementcambridge@hamiltondiocese.com. All ages 
are invited to join us!!   Refreshments will follow in 
the Parish Life Centre. 

Come join us to find the “Keys to Loving 
Relationships” 
 “Keys” is a nine week video-based program meant for 
anyone (married or single) who is looking for a more 
meaningful relationship with a spouse, family member or 
friend.  Learn how to become a better “me” in all your 
relationships! The program runs Tuesday evenings from 
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. starting Tuesday, January 23rd 
at St. Mark’s Parish, 55 Driftwood Ave., Kitchener.  The 
cost is $45.00.  For more information, please call the 
Family Ministry Office at:  (905) 528-7988 ext. 2249. 
 
Dinner Dance and Games Party on Saturday, 
February 3rd at 6 p.m. in the St. Louis Parish hall.  It will 
be a potluck (bring your own plate and cutlery).  Live 
music from 7 – 10 p.m. with Ceili Dancing by Relative 
Harmony.   Guest fiddler, Shane Cook (Canadian & US 
National Fiddle Champion).  Games in the large hall, door 
prizes and more!  Free will donation.  See poster for more 
details. 
 
KW Right to Life Charity Dinner Gala 
Culture vs. Christ:  In Search of Authentic Love with 
Jonathon Van Maren Thursday, February 8th at the 
Polish Legion Hall, 601 Wellington St. N., Kitchener. 
Dinner at 6 p.m.  Speakers begin at 7 p.m. Cash bar and 
Silent Auction.  Tickets are $40. Contact:  
kwrtl.ticketleap.com/love or KW Right to Life Office at: 
519-746-5433.   
 
Medically Assisted Suicide and Euthanasia in 
Canada: Where Are We Now? Where Are We 
Going?  
Presenters Father David B. Perrin, Ph.D., a Professor at 
St. Jerome's University, Waterloo and teaches courses in 
Christian Ethics and Spirituality and Dr. Donna Ward, 
M.D., is a physician with an expertise in Palliative Care 
and End-of-Life medical issues will speak on Sunday, 
February 11th from 2 - 4 p.m. in the hall at St. Michael’s 
Parish, Waterloo. How are we to respond and talk about 
medically assisted suicide and euthanasia since it has 
become legal in Canada just over a year ago?  Find out 
the facts. This interactive workshop will present the 
current laws and medical practices, as well as future 
proposed developments, so that we are able to understand 
better the issues at stake from a Christian faith-based 
perspective.   
 
 


